
News to You - Weekly Newsletter Week 11 - Summer Term - 06.07.18  

St. Peter’s Elwick CE Primary School 

Message from the Head Teacher 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
This week has seen our Year 3/4 class enjoying a Rugby taster session with the Newcastle Falcons this week and 
some of our teachers have held their drop in parent consultations following their reports going out to parents. 
Next week, our Year 5 pupils will be travelling to High Tunstall as they have been working very hard with Miss 
Johnson for several weeks along with the Royal Shakespeare Company. They will be performing ‘A Midsummer 
Night’s Dream’ and we are very excited to see the final show. Tickets for the performance are available from 
the school office and all money raised will go to the Bubble Foundation.  
This week is always emotional as we say 'Goodbye' to our Year 6 in our Leavers Service at Church. We celebrate 
all that they have achieved in their time with us, as well as saying goodbye and good luck - we will miss them 
lots! They also got to enjoy a special Year 6 Leavers' Lunch in school. 
Wishing all of our families a lovely weekend and fingers crossed for England! 
Mrs. Heaton 

Email: admin.elwick@school.hartlepool.gov.uk 
Website: www.hartelwickfederation.org.uk 

Twitter: @ElwickHartPS 
Facebook: @HartElwickPS 

Wednesday 11th July - Year 5 pupils at High Tunstall for ‘A Midsummer Nights 
Dream’ Performance. All day. 
Wednesday 11th July - New Reception Parents Coffee Morning. 
Friday 13th July - No uniform Day for NSPCC. 
Tuesday 17th July - Year 5/6 Tough Mudder - More details to follow. 
Wednesday 18th July - Teddy Bears Picnic - 1.30pm - 3.00pm.  
Friday 20th July - Break up from school today for summer holidays. 
Monday 3rd September - PD Day - School closed. 
Tuesday 4th September - Return to school. 
Monday 24th September - Thursday 27th September - Year 6 Cycling           
Proficiency. 
PD days next year - Monday 3rd September, Friday 14th December, Monday 
3rd June Monday 22nd July and Tuesday 23rd July.  

Super Star 
Early Years - Thomas Ashton 
Year 1/2 - Cohen Atkinson 

Year 3/4 - Isla Watson 
Year 5/6 - George Holmes/Grace 

Storm/Rosemary Drummond/
James Ward/Lucas Hennells-

Barber 
  

Golden Quill 
Early Years - Josh Jobson 
Year 1/2 - Vincent White 
Year 3/4 - Freddie Elsdon 

Year 5/6 - Rose Linton 
 

St. Peter’s Key 
Early Years - Nicole Laughton 

Year 1/2 - Alfie Linton 
Year 3/4 - Rosie Hale-Greenwell 

Year 5/6 - Matilda Tiplady 
 

Maths Award 
Early Years - Autumn Da Rocha 

Year 1/2 - Heidi Mounter 
Year 3/4 - Izabel Walsh 
Year 5/6 - Dylan Cooper 

Award Winners 

This Week... 

Dates for your diary and other Information... 

Did you know.. 
Elizabeth's Embroidery run the Savings Card Scheme to help you spread the costs over the school 
year. You can save as much or as little as you like, and the balance on June 30th goes towards your 

order. If there is anything left on the card, it will carry through to your next order. For more  
information please contact Elizabeth's Embroidery on: 01642 674973 or visit the Savings Club  

Facebook page. School are always happy to discuss financial support for any parents/carers who 
are struggling. Parents can make an appointment at the school office. 

It will be lovely to see everyone in their new uniform, looking really smart on the first day back. A 
reminder that pupils have been offered a free jumper to ensure all children are in the correct    

uniform in September. Any parents who have not taken up that offer and feel they need to do so 
to ensure children are in the correct uniform in September, please speak to the school office. The 

Year 6 tie will be presented to the current Year 5 pupils in school next week, to bring home to 
wear in September. 




